
 

Report of the Gower AONB Team Leader 

Gower AONB Partnership Steering Group – 5 July 2021 

Sustainable Landscapes Sustainable Places – Award of 

Grant and Identified Projects  

 

The AONB Steering Group March 2021 meeting was advised that the Gower AONB 

Team were developing project proposals with partners for consideration / approval of 

Welsh Government and the National Designated Landscapes Partnership (NDLP) 

and that details on the projects agreed through the NDLP would be reported at the 

next scheduled meeting. 

The attached paper at Appendix 1 prepared for Swansea Council Cabinet meeting 

on 17 June 2021 provides further details on the grant and the proposed projects. 

 

Background Papers:   None. 

Appendices:    Appendix 1 – Cabinet Paper – 17 June 2021 

 

Chris Lindley 

Gower AONB Team Leader 

28 June 2021 

 


